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Public Swimming Pool Pass for check out

This summer the Hamilton Public Library will have a family-level swimming pool pass for check out for library patrons. The pool pass will allow up to 5 people to use the public pool on a given day whenever the pool pass is checked out from the library. You must have a current library card in good standing. 

All students and children who wish to check out the pool pass for the day must have parental permission in advance or must have their parent check out the pass for them at the library using their current library card. 

The pool pass should be returned to the library either at the end of the day at the circulation desk (before closing at 5 p.m. on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, or Friday, before 7 p.m. on Thursday, or on Monday morning at 9 a.m. when using the pass on a Saturday) or putting it in the book drop outside of the library. 

If the pool pass is checked out and the pool is not open due to inclement weather, it may be used for the following day and returned at the end of the day it was used. 

If the pool pass is checked out on a regular basis, as with other materials at the library, patrons can reserve the pass, and each patron will be added to the list on a first-come first serve-basis, and the library will call you when it’s available! 












